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World Book Day 2019 
Dear parents/carers 
 
World Book Day will take place on Thursday 7th March 2019. We will be having a theme day full of activities and 
events to promote the children’s enthusiasm and love for books, encourage reading and raise the profile of reading 
in a fun, interesting way. 
 
The children are not required to wear uniform that day as they can dress up as any character from their classes 
chosen book. The focus books for each year group are: 
 
Nursery – The Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle 
Reception – Zog by Julia Donaldson 
Year 1 – Supertato by Sue Hendra 
Year 2 – The Twits by Roald Dahl 
Year 3 – Matilda by Roald Dahl 
Year 4 – Charlie and the Chocolate Factory by Roald Dahl 
Year 5 – The Witches by Roald Dahl 
Year 6 – The Philosopher’s Stone by J.K Rowling 
There will be a costume competition and prizes will be given to the winner from each class. 
 
‘Booky’ Breakfast 
As part of our World Book day celebrations we will also be holding a parent and child breakfast reading club on 
Thursday 7th March at 8:15am. Parents are invited to come into school with their child/children and read their 
favourite book with them whilst enjoying some breakfast. If you are interested in attending this along with your child, 
we ask that you complete the reply slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 1st March. 
 
Character Potato 
We would also like to invite children to decorate a potato at home which represents their favourite character from a 
book. Prizes will again be given for the best entrants from across school. Please bring competition entries into school 
on Thursday 7th March. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all with your favourite books. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
S Hodge 
Phase 2 Leader 
 

 
 
My child (name)…………………………………………………. and I will be attending the ‘Booky’ Breakfast on 
Thursday 7th March 2019. 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………….. 


